
 

 

The Regalwood HOA Annual 

Meeting will be scheduled for after 

Labor Day. The meeting will be 

held at the Fuquay Varina 

Community Center.  

 

It will be held at the Community 

Center so that we will not have to 

worry about the weather.  

 

Regalwood HOA 
We need your input. Should we 

serve food? Depending on the 

date, will you be attending? If so, 

how many people from your 

home will be attending? 

Contact Stephanie Sizemore 919-291-0176 
sssizemore@centurylink.net with your input! 


